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Comments: Hello-

 

As a family that has lived on both sides of the Teton mountain pass for the past 20 years, I would like to

encourage the US Department of Forest Service to approve the plan for expansion. Grand Targhee has served

as an instrumental recreation area for families of eastern Idaho and western Wyoming for decades, and it is time

to allow for meaningful growth that has been carefully considered to happen. As someone who ardently believes

in protecting wildlife habitat, this expansion will do little to deter the herds from the neighboring forest areas, while

providing important economic expansion for the resort.

 

Please feel free to contact me by email. Should you wish any further comment.

 

Kind regards,

 

Mark J Ladd


